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Chesapeake Shores Filming at PCTC 
 
Chesapeake Shores will once again be filming at the Parksville Civic and Technology Centre (PCTC) from 
Monday, May 17 to midday, Wednesday, May 19. Filming will take place outside, to the south and back 
of the PCTC building, along the roadway and grassy hill.    
 
Parking disruptions: 
• Beginning May 17 in the evening through noon, May 19, a portion of the gravel lot at Jensen and 

Craig will be reserved for Chesapeake Shores’ vehicles. Public parking will be also available in this 
lot.  

• On May 18, some of the spaces on Craig Street alongside the PCTC building will not be available for 
public parking. 

 
Please note, PCTC will be open to the public as usual to access the City’s finance department. Finance 
is open from 9 am to noon and 1 pm to 3 pm with entrance from Jensen Avenue East. Masks are 
mandatory.  
 
We are aware this may be an inconvenience; however, we are pleased to be able to accommodate 
Chesapeake Shores’ fifth season in Parksville. We appreciate the public’s patience as we accommodate 
their requests. 
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For more information: 

Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications  
dtardiff@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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